MIUNTES OF DKC MEMBERSHIP MEETING: November 20, 1995

Following a program presented by DKC member, Lisa Connelly on terrier
trials the meeting was called to order by President, Fran Hoffman.

The minutes from the October 16, 1995 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer's Report: Checking Acct. $ 7,682.09
FTF 1,877.49
Savings Acct. 30,912.78
Rob Bozeman shared several items he had received from AKC. The 10th

annual art competition will be held during March and April. There is
a rule change for Jr. showmanship--Jrs. can substitute another dog
for the entered dog if it is done at least one-half hour prior to

judging.

Fran Hoffman welcomed several guests in attendance and announced that

“the next DKC board meeting will be held on February 5, 1996.

Fran thanked Betty Perschel and all her helpers for the good job done
on the recent fall show.

Membership: Suzanne Graham was voted in as a regular DKC member.
Obedience: Classes will be resuming the early part of January.

Tracking: Emilie Beglane announced that the tracking test held on the
26th of this month is full. The first track will be run at 9:00 a.m.
Food is still needed for the tracking luncheon.

A test secretary is needed for the February test.

Sharon Pitz announced that the annual Christms party will be held on
12/18/95, our regular meeting date. 'Will begin at 7:00 p.m. and will
be a cocktail party rather than pot luck dinner. Donations will again
be accepted for the Durham County Animal Shelter.

Spring show: Connie Howard reported that she still needs chairpeople
for advertising, publicity. The judging panel has been approved and
two specialty shows will be held in conjunction with our show. They
are the Boxer Club and Shetland Sheepdog club.

The building will be open for members to use during the holiday. The
schedule is Monday thru Thursday, 6:30 to 8:00.

Richard Perschel reminded the membership of the yard sale on January 27th.

Lisa Connelly (Awards) asked that those members holding perpetual trophies
bring them back to her at the Christmas party--in shined condition. Lisa
also urged the members to turn in applications for awards that they are

entitled to.

Fol ow1ng seve rags the meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m.

MarJor /uigbhlte, Recording Secretary.



